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TUMBA CREEK FOOTPATH 

The Tumbarumba Creek Footpath upgrade is now complete. The project 
replaced the existing granite footpath with a concrete path, starting at 
Cape Street and extending 320 meters downstream.  

Drainage was improved 
with new culverts, and 
remediation and 
enhancement work were 
carried out near the 
bridges at both ends of the 
site.  

Funded by the NSW 
Government's Flood Fund. 

 

YOUTH COUNCIL FAIR 

The Snowy Valleys Youth Council is 
hosting a Youth Council Fair on Sunday 
13 April at the Boys Club Hall in Tumut. 

This interactive event will connect young 
people in engaging ways with local 
groups, clubs, and volunteer 
organisations. 

Attendees will be able to: 

• Try new sports 

• Compete for prizes 

• Take part in fun games and activities 

• Make new friends 

• And much more! 

If you belong to community group, 

sporting club or volunteer organisation 

and would like to be involved contact our 

Events Officer at info@svc.nsw.gov.au 

Youth Week - by young people, for young 
people. 

MAJOR UPGRADES UNDERWAY AT TUMUT AERODROME 

Construction at Tumut Aerodrome is well underway, boosting its capacity 
for firefighting and aeromedical services. 

Work began in January 2025 with site preparations, including services 

relocation and access setup. Key upgrades include: 

- Land negotiations for the southern parallel taxiway, crucial for 

firefighting operations 

- New RFS Hardstand for improved readiness 

- Runway widening and pavement reconstruction for better aircraft 

maneuverability 

- Upgrades to the General Aviation Apron and taxiways 

Funded by $12.5M from the NSW and Commonwealth Governments 

(BLERF), the project is on track for completion later this year, ensuring 

long-term benefits for emergency response and aviation. 
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TOOMA HALL UPGRADE 

Tooma Hall is enjoying a major 

upgrade thanks to the hard 

work of the Tooma Recreation 

Reserve Committee, a $1.2M 

grant from the Black Summer 

Bushfire Recovery Fund, and 

support from Council. 

 

 

Built in 1953, this much-loved community hub will soon have: 

• accessible access & parking, 

• a new deck with storage, 

• upgraded toilets & showers, 

• a commercial kitchen, 

• improved lighting, power & acoustics, and 

• a new roof. 

 

The committee’s dedication ensures the hall will be a safe, 

welcoming space for generations to come, both for everyday 

gatherings and as a place of refuge when needed. We can’t 

wait for the official opening! 

HELP SHAPE OUR FUTURE – TOWARDS 
2042 

We've reviewed our Community Strategic Plan (CSP) 
to ensure it aligns with community priorities. 

From 1 Feb – 15 Mar 2024, 458 residents shared 
their thoughts on: 

• Where we are now 

• Where we want to be 

• How we’ll get there 

• How we’ll know we’ve arrived 

   What’s next? 

We’ve updated the CSP based on your feedback. 
Now, we want to hear from you again! 

       Read the revised Plan and share your thoughts 

via the online feedback form  

www.svc.nsw.gov.au/public-exhibition 

 

ENJOYING SENIORS’ ACTIVITIES 

Thanks to everyone who joined us to celebrate NSW 
Seniors Festival during March.  Much fun was had! 

 

ON PUBLIC EXHIBTION 

The Development Application for the Multipurpose 
and Evacuation Centre is out on public exhibition 
via the NSW Planning Portal. Interested community 
members can view the documentation and make a 
submission relating to the application. 

More info at www.svc.nsw.gov.au/MEC 

Pictured Left: Mayor Julia Ham, Acting 

General Manager Jessica Quilty and 

the TRR Committee. 

Watercolour lessons at 

the library and a day out 

in Canberra were just 

two of the activities 

enjoyed by local seniors. 
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